
  

  

  

AG/bg  

 

March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 7 PSHE 
 
Summary of Actions Deadline 

Please discuss the following issue with your child. N/A 

 
I am writing to inform you that during your child’s PSHE lesson on Wednesday, students had 
an assembly about the use of racist language, delivered by college staff. 

This assembly focussed on the Steven Lawrence case, and also informed students about 
what the law says about use of racist language, specifically online. 

We would be grateful if you could discuss this issue with your child; the following resources 
might support this. 

Talking to children about racism | NSPCC 

Racism & Mental Health | Guide For Parents | YoungMinds 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Mr A Gee 
Assistant Principal 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nspcc.org.uk%2Fkeeping-children-safe%2Fsupport-for-parents%2Fchildren-race-racism-racial-bullying%2F&data=05%7C02%7CBGreig%40bottishamvc.org%7C0ba7d5ef7c3847d7fe0a08dc3df5be9f%7C8ba393df16e348e985d812aa9418ab73%7C0%7C0%7C638453372870217288%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Kc096LZJd0tscpiYJmsBw1UhUZ8%2FYu8EZra%2BoWtMXGE%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youngminds.org.uk%2Fparent%2Fparents-a-z-mental-health-guide%2Fracism-and-mental-health%2F&data=05%7C02%7CBGreig%40bottishamvc.org%7C0ba7d5ef7c3847d7fe0a08dc3df5be9f%7C8ba393df16e348e985d812aa9418ab73%7C0%7C0%7C638453372870230741%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=aYvbmeiEkO%2FEdNxfTTp0%2F%2FzTrG64SEQ8rh%2BsdYmlHlE%3D&reserved=0

